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JUN 2 91994

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: D. R. Gipson

Senior Vice President-

Nuclear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Gipson:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION PERTAINING TO A SECURITY INQUIRY

To help us resolve an issue that has been brought to our attention, you are
requested to provide us copies of documents prepared pertaining to an
investigation involving a security officer and a security supervisor in
reference to an incident that occurred on January 15, 1994, and any subsequent
investigation conducted as a result of that incident. The Security Director
has been provided the identification of the two security officers involved.

The response requested by this letter is not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction At t of 1980, PL 96-511.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room.

Sincerely,
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F PDR Safeguards and IR Section
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